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NSW CIS PRIMARY SWIMMING CHAMPIONSHIPS
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The NSW Combined Independent Schools Primary Swimming Championships were held
at the Sydney Olympic Park Aquatic Centre in Homebush.

Eight students from the College attended the carnival, competing in the Senior boys and Senior
Girls relay events, as well as some swimmers competing in individual swimming races.

A few swimmers and the Senior Boys relay team qualified for the finals, which was an awesome
effort, to be in the top 10 in the State!

Congratulations to: Jessica A, llena B, Cooper D, Isaac E, Sara E, Jonah I, Dakota ], Ryder
W on your fantastic performance at the State Championships.

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sports Coordinator

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 3 of 3



	CIS Girls Swimming 22.jpg
	CIS Boys Swimming 22.jpg
	IMG_1391.JPG
	IMG_1395.JPG
	IMG_1361.JPG

